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Dear Jim: 

The Tobacco Industry Labor-Management Committee is pleased 
to announce the continuation of its cooperative effort 

Internat iond 
with the National Energy Management Institute on indoor 

Brotherhoodot.Fi-cn:e!, air quality issues. For the next year, the Committee will 
and Oiler6 support NEMIfs Indoor Air Quality Program and its efforts 

to train unionized contractors and technicians in the 
emerging field of indoor air quality. 

We look forward to continuing our partnership with the 
unionized sheet metal industry on this most important 
issue. 

SheetMetitl Wt~rCcri 
Internations1 
Association Sincerely, 
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Secretary-Treasurer 
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